
   
 

           

Revised National TB Control Programme 
 

Expression of Interest (EOI)  
For Hiring of National-level Supply Chain Firm / Agency for RNTCP 

 
Expression of Interest is invited from agencies for technical assistance in upgradation needs 
assessment of GMSDs, State, District and Tuberculosis Unit (TU) Drug stores and the subsequent 
completion infrastructure upgradation as per needs assessment and fulfilment of training needs of 
officials dealing in supply chain management. Interested firms/agencies/institutions must provide 
information on their competency in terms of experience of undertaking similar assignments in the 
past, along with information on contract value, nature of assignment, technical expertise provided 
etc.  
 

EOI document superscribed “EOI: Hiring of National-level Supply Chain firm / Agency for RNTCP” 

must be put in the sealed box at the following address not later than 04th June, 2018, (5:30 pm).  

For more details, visit www.tbcindia.gov.in  
 

Addl. Deputy Director General (TB) 
Central TB Division, Room No. 532, ‘C’ Wing, Directorate General of Health Services 

Ministry of Health & Family Welfare 
Nirman Bhavan, New Delhi-110011 (India) 

http://www.tbcindia.gov.in/

